
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: March 23, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
I am happy to report we have another week with no new cases of COVID-19 in residents or team 

members.  

We are all so happy we have been able to welcome families back into our community for visits with 

your loved ones. We continue to ask everyone to sign up for a time to visit, which allows us to 

maintain a lower number of individuals in the building at one time. Below are the outlined policies 

and procedures for visitation.   

 Limit of two visitors per household per day; visitor limit also includes children; outdoor spaces 

are available and conducive for group of visitors greater than two and less than four. 

 Visitors are required to enter and exit through the main lobby and participate in the 

established COVID-19 screening and check-in/check-out protocols; visitors should not enter 

and exit through remote door locations or through patio doors of residences on the first floor. 

 Following check-in and screening, visitors should travel directly to the apartment of the 

resident they are visiting. 

 Visitors are not permitted to visit and linger in communal spaces. 

 Visitors are not to use The Legacy at North Augusta restrooms, but instead use the restroom in 

the residence apartment they are visiting. 

 Visitors are required to wear masks and adhere to social distancing while traveling to the 

apartment; residents should communicate to their visitors ahead of time that they will be 

required to wear a mask. 

 Visitors are not allowed to visit other residents outside of their family member. 

 Refrain from visiting if you are not feeling well. 

Additionally, with Easter upcoming, we anticipate many will want to bring your family member home 

for the holiday weekend. We cannot recommend this. Although the country has made significant 

strides in combatting the virus, we believe it is safest for residents to remain in their apartments and 

visit with family members here.  

You may schedule a visit here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits  

All updates may be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits
http://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/

